
This week is Food Safety Week. For homework there is a choice. Your 

child can either complete the tasks below or you can send us a photo 

at admin.bowmandale@northlincs.gov.uk of your child preparing 

some food at home in your kitchen thinking about how to safely 

prepare and cook.  Or alternatively you could do both! The choice is 

yours. Please remember to ask your grown-ups permission before 

doing any cooking or food preparation. 

Have a lovely weekend  

Mrs French, Mrs Dent and Miss Havercroft 
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